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        Dear Parents and Carers 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. 

Please find below details of the Summer School, which will take place the week of Monday 29th July to Friday 2nd August 

2024. 

The full week costs £150.00 or individual days are £45.  Once your interest is registered, we will forward you the financial 

form directly. 

Your child will not be expected to wear their school uniform.  However, they must come appropriately dressed for taking 

part in physical activities.   This means, for health and safety reasons, they should wear trainers or plimsolls and not any 

form of open shoe.  In addition, tops should not allow midriffs to be shown and shorts should be of an appropriate 

length.  Please be aware that some activities will be outside (weather permitting) so sun cream and a hat are advisable.  

Water will be available throughout the day, so please ensure your child has a water bottle. 

The plan for each day is as follows: 

• 08.30am - 9.00am          Students arrive at the entrance by the Sports Hall and registration 

• 9.00am – 10.00am Session 1  

• 10.00am – 10.15am  Break 

• 10.15am – 11.15am  Session 2 

• 11.15am – 11.30am All - students/staff return main hall 

• 11.30pm – 12.30pm Lunchtime - students to bring their own packed lunch  

• 12.30pm – 13.30pm Session 3 

• 13.30pm – 13.45pm  Break 

• 13.50pm – 14.45pm  Session 4 

• 14.45pm -15.00pm  All - students/staff to meet in the main hall to reflect on the day 

• 15.00pm                     Students will be dismissed from the Sports Hall entrance ready for  

                                           collection/to walk home 

We will confirm the activities nearer the time depending on numbers but there will be a range from creative to sporting 
opportunities.  All staff are employed by ESCC and work at Willingdon Community School. All staff have full enhanced 
DBS and there will be safeguarding and first aid support each day. 
 
If you would like your child to attend Summer School, please complete the Google Form, link below: 

Summer School 2024 

If your child requires medication whilst at Summer School, please complete the link below.  

Parent Consent Form 

Medicines need to be passed to our First Aider, Mr Edwards, on arrival.  All medicines should be clearly named and need 

to be in the original packaging with full instructions.  

If your child is unable to attend on either day, please could you email lcollins@willingdonschool.org.uk before 08.45am. 

If you have any questions regarding Summer School, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Collins 
summerschool@willingdonschool.org.uk  
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